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Motorcyclists Injured in Falls City Wreck 
(KLZA)-- A trip to the hospital for a Falls City couple following a Sunday
morning wreck. 

50-year-old Brad Campbell and his 49-year-old wife, Jennifer, suffered what are
described as non-disabling injuries in the Falls City crash that happened in the
1500 block of Harlan Street. 

According to the Falls City Police report, Brad Campbell was driving a
motorcycle with his wife riding on the back.  Entering Harlan Street from the
west, the motorcycle proceeded south. It was then that 82-year-old Margaret
Jones, of Falls City, driving from the Post Office mailbox on the east side of
Harlan Street, made a U-Turn, causing the car and motorcycle to sideswipe each
other. 

Jones was not hurt, but the Campbells sought treatment at Community Medical
Center in Falls City.

No citations were issued.  
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